PRESS RELEASE: Planning Commission Vacancy
April 15, 2021 ~ Dunes City, Oregon

Contact:

Jamie Mills

City Recorder
recorder@dunescityor.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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DUNES CITY SEEKS APPLICANTS TO PLANNING COMMISSION

Dunes City is accepting applications for a Planning Commissioner. Applicants must reside in Dunes
City and complete an Application for Appointive Office available at Dunes City Hall or from the
City’s website. Applications may be mailed or delivered to Dunes City Hall, 82877 Spruce Street,
Westlake, OR 97493, or emailed to: planning@dunescityor.com. This is a volunteer position with a
term ending date of January 11, 2023.

The City Council may consider applications during its April 28, 2021 meeting. To be considered,
applications should be received by Dunes City before 4:00 pm April 15.

The Planning Commission considers land use applications and makes recommendations to the City
Council. The Planning Commission also has oversight of the City’s Citizen Involvement Program.
This position offers an opportunity to learn about the Comprehensive Plan, Citizen Involvement and
City Code.

The Planning Commission meets at Dunes City Hall on the fourth Thursday of the month at 6:00
pm, and in Special Sessions as necessary.

e 5

Phone (541) 997-3338 « Fax (541) 997-5751 « PO Box 97, Westlake, OR 97493
82877 Spruce St « www.dunescity.com



